
 

 

 

 

 

Mandeville Reg. Hospital 

32 Hargreaves Avenue 

Mandeville 

Ph: (876) 962-2067/2744/1094 

Fax: (876) 625-8493 

 

 

May Pen Hospital 

1 Muirhead Avenue 

May Pen 

Ph: (876) 986-2528/7708/6938 

Fax: (876) 986-2650 

 

 

Black River Hospital 

45 High Street  

Black River 

Ph: (876) 965-2224/2212 

        (876) 634-3700 

Fax: (876) 965-9294 

 

 

Percy Junor Hospital 

Spalding P.O. 

Clarendon 

Ph: (876) 964-1181/2222/2322 

Fax: (876) 964-1548 

 

 

Lionel Town Hospital 

Bustamante Drive 

Vere, Clarendon 

Ph: (876) 986-3226 

Fax: (876) 986-3373 

 

 

Chapelton Hospital 

Chapelton P.O. 

Clarendon  

Ph: (876) 987-2215 

 

 

Manchester Health Dept. 

Race Course Rd. 

Mandeville 

Ph: (876) 962-2288/7033 

        (876) 625-3433 

Fax: (876) 962-2171 

 

 

Clarendon Health Dept. 

1-3 Jackson St. Denbigh 

May Pen 

Ph: (876) 986-7869 

Fax: (876) 986-9713 

 

 

St. Elizabeth Health Dept 

High Street  

Black River 

Ph: (876) 965-9174-5 

Fax: (876) 965-2701 

 

 

   

Chairman: Wayne Chen; Vice Chairman; Michael Stern, Board Members: Lorraine Green Mason, Marcus Greenwood, Stafford 

Haughton, Winston Maragh, Dr. Lloyd Reynolds, Albert Williams, Omar Miller, Dave Powell, Permanent Secretary’s Nominee: 
Dr. Naydene Williams, Regional Director and Secretary: Michael Bent; Regional Technical Director: Dr. Vitillius Holder; 

CEO, Mandeville Regional Hospital: Alwyn Miller; SMO, Mandeville Regional Hospital:  
Dr. Everton McIntosh 
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PRESS RELEASE  

June 21, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

No Contaminated Fish Found in Mandeville Market 

The Manchester Health Department (MHD) is informing the public that results 

from fish samples taken from the Mandeville market in May 2024 reveal that there 

were no traces of chemical formaldehyde, commonly known as embalming 

fluid, in the fish.   

This was confirmed by the Government Chemist Laboratory. 

In May, the MHD received a report from two residents in the parish about falling ill 

after consuming a fish meal. The residents purchased the fish from the Mandeville 

market and then prepared it at home. 

A detailed history was taken from the residents and raw and cooked fish samples 

were collected from them. Samples were also collected of sliced and other fish in 

the market from all the fish vendors.  

The Manchester Health Department has been in dialogue with the complainants 

over the period until the results were shared. 

The Manchester Health Department is encouraging persons to continue being 

vigilant when purchasing food for consumption.  

The team will continue its monitoring and surveillance of food establishments 

including the markets.  
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For more information contact:  

Public Relations Unit 

Southern Regional Health Authority 

Tel: 962-8232 

Email: latoya.laylor@srha.gov.jm 
 

Like and follow us:   
Facebook: www.facebook.com/southernregionalhealthauthority 
Instagram: https://instagram.com/southernregionalhealthJA    
Twitter: https://twitter.com/SRHAJamaica 
Youtube: Southern Regional Health Authority  
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